
 

 

USD #374 COVID-19 TESTING INFORMATION 
 
USD #374 is committed to providing an avenue for all patrons to access COVID-19 
testing. Our district nurse can always answer testing questions or perform COVID-
19 testing procedures. In addition, our nurse will follow up on positive tests, 
contacting the student’s household to check on the student and ensure no other 
household testing is needed. Our District is also committed to continuing the close 
collaboration with the Haskell County Health Department. We will continue to 
follow their guidance regarding all COVID-19 testing/quarantine protocols and 
reporting. For help, please call 620-675-2286 or 620-675-2277. Our District Nurse is 
housed at the elementary school; however, she will go to any school to help 
patrons. 
 


